2024 SQG Member Socials

Be sure to plan on attending our 2024 Sierra Quilt Guilds Member Socials. This year we will be having 3 socials. **Not to be confused with meetings.** These will be fun for everyone.



The first one will be on Wednesday, March 20th from 12 to 3PM at the Hurst Ranch in their large meeting room. This will be a pot luck lunch with lots of fun, Games and prizes. We will also have show and tell, and share information on whatever you like. Socialize to meet and greet the new members and welcome them into our guild. All members are welcome and bring a friend!

The second Social will be at Hurst Ranch at their beautiful outdoor party picnic area. On Wednesday June 12th from 5 to 8PM. This will be a summer of fun event. We will have a pot luck dinner. Everyone is welcome. Bring friends and family for this fun event. Husbands, boyfriends, girlfriends, kids and grandkids are welcome! Plenty of room for everyone to enjoy the great outdoors. We will have fun entertainment for everyone.





The third social will also be at Hurst Ranch in their large meeting room on Wednesday, October 23rd from 12 to 3PM. We will have another pot luck lunch. Again, lots of fun and games for our members new and old. **Bring a friend** for this fun time. This will be a Halloween themed event.

So, mark your calendars for these 3 fun events coming in 2024 For any questions and information contact:

Doris Lantz

Cell 408-761-5021